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DATE: October 5, 1982

SUBJECT: Possible Bendix Impulse Coupling Defect as noted by Emergency AD
issued on or about 9/9/82

MODELS: F-28C prior to S/N 480 (except S/N 465); 280C prior to S/N 1183 (except
S/N 1172)

EFFECTIVITY: As noted in the text

This Service Directive Bulletin is required for all noted serial numbered helicopters with Bendix
2000 or 3000 series magnetos equipped with impulse couplings and having less than 300 hours
of time in service.

Helicopters in the above series that have been modified for shower of sparks starting systems as
described by Enstrom Service Information Letter No. 0091 or have magneto P/N LW-385144-
112 or P/N LW-682605-17 are not affected.

Helicopters with the affected serial numbers which have not bee modified as noted, with less
than 300 hours of time in service, must have the following inspection performed prior to the next
flight.

See pages 2 and 3 for inspection requirements.






